
Prince Zeid knew
none of these 

“investigations”
ever looked at the 
policy of handing 
names to Beijing, 

but only retaliation 
against me for 

reporting it.

Both OIOS and the 
harassment panel 
found my claims 

were substantiated.

My case before the 
Ethics Office was 

ongoing.

In these 
paragraphs, OHCHR 
confirms again that 

the policy of 
transmitting names 

was ongoing in 
March 2017.

The other claims are 
refuted by the 

individuals and the 
written evidence.



This is the real UN position - there is no forum in which transmission 
of names to Beijing can ever be challenged. Prince Zeid and OHCHR 

senior management therefore simply did not care.

The people whose 
names were 

transmitted were not 
named. See the 

witness statement 
from the NGO in 
question (World 

Uyghur Congress)

I asked only for 
investigation of 

whether her name 
was transmitted - the 

UN has always 
refused.

The panel members 
testified in court in 
June 2019 that they 

had found prohibited 
conduct against me.

I had actually 
objected to having no 

functions. I still do 
not have functions, 
more than 4 years 

later.
This is an outright lie.

OHCHR ignored 
recommendations 

made by Ethics 
Officers in 2018 and 

again in 2021.


